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May 5,1999

Mr. Glenn Mooney, Senior Analyst / Geologist
State of Wyoming
Department of Environmental Quality
Land Quality Division- District III
1043 Coffeen Avenue, Suite D
Sheridan, Wyoming 82801

Re: SupplementalSubmittal to the March 30,1999 Response Package, Reno Creek ISL Project,'TFN
22209

>

Dear Mr. Mooney:

Per our telephone discussion on May 5,1999, IUS A is submitting two cr. pies of the Supplemental Submittal to
the March 30,1999 Response Package, under cover of this letter, to the WDEQ/LQD ofHee for review. The
supplemental submittal package includes the WDEQ "Index Sheet for Mine Permit Amendments or Revisions",
which lists all of the page changes for the Application and a complete description or reason for the change. All
of the pages which need to be changed are also included.

The supplemental submittal is being submitted in response to questions conveyed to IUSA via telephone
conversations with the WDEQ and the Nuclear Regulatory Commission. The questions concerned design criteria
for facilities and pipelines to be constructed at the Rena Creek site and the need for a seismic stability analysis
to be conducted on the treatment ponds.

Please contact Terry Wetz at 303-628 7798 or me at 520-643 7321 if you have any questions regarding the
organization of the submittal materials.

Very y yours

nk K
Donn M. Pillmore
Project Manager

Enclosures

cc: N. King Stablein, U.S. NRC, w/o enclosures
Harold Lefevre, U.S. NRC, w/ enclosures
M.B Mathisen,w/ enclosures 'd
M.R. Rehmann, w/ enclosures y
T.V. Wetz, w/ enclosures
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